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22 January 2024 
 
 
Dear parents, guardians, carers  
 
Parents Evening Year 7 - Thursday 25 January 2024, 4.00pm to 7.00pm 
 
On Thursday 25 January 4.00pm to 7.00pm, we are looking forward to welcoming you in to school 
for a meeting between yourself, your child and your child’s subject teachers. Your child’s report 
will be sent home with them on Wednesday 24 January. Please ensure you bring their report to 
your appointments.  
 
If you have not yet booked and wish to do so, further details regarding booking instructions are 
available on the school website: Parent Evenings | Poole High School. 
 
If you have any questions that you would like to raise in advance of the evening, please 
communicate through the Year 7 office: year07office@poolehigh.poole.sch.uk 
 
We look forward to meeting you and sharing with you the successes and progress that your child 
has made over their first term at Poole High School. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr P Gray 
Headteacher 
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